
LGU-ALABAT NOW ACCEPTING 
PREMIUM PAYMENTS FROM 
MEMBERS IN REGION IV-A  

Since April 28, 2014, the Local Government Unit of Alabat in 
Quezon Province has been accepting payment of PhilHealth 
premium contributions from members in Region 4A.

For a complete list of  Accredited Collecting Agents, please visit 
www.philhealth.gov.ph. 
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